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Study visit of the Moldova delegation

On 30th April 2015 at the headquarters of the CBA was held a
study visit of the Border Police Department subordinate to
the Ministry of the Interior and the National Anti-Corruption
Centre of the Republic of Moldova.

The aim of the visit was, among others, to acquaint visitors with the Polish experience
in  the  fight  against  corruption.   During  the  meeting,  were  presented  the  CBA's
statutory  tasks,  its  functioning  and  areas  of  activity.

The visitors were also interested in topics related to conducted cooperation between
the  CBA  and  the  Polish  Border  Guard  in  the  fight  against  corruption,  including  anti-
corruption training and e-learning platform.
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